
From: Crystal Glanz-Kreutz [mailto:cglanzkreutz@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 10:54 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner Saltzman; Commissioner Fish; 
Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Novick 
Subject: Regarding Pembina Pipeline’s propane export terminal 

Hello all, 
I would like to voice my concern and raise opposition against the proposed Pembina Pipeline. 
My family and I are residents of St. Johns, Portland, Oregon and I am the former secretary of the 
St. Johns Neighborhood Association. I have been following the information regarding this 
proposed terminal, including a presentation to our neighborhood by Pembina, and I am 
absolutely opposed to the idea.  
 
A few, brief, points: 
This would be an amendment to our existing codes, which were put in place for a reason. 
Propane is not an environmentally friendly fuel source, and does not align with our climate 
change action plan. 
While Pembina has been consistent in assuring our health & safety, obviously, they are invested 
in their profit. Meanwhile, there would be a large hazard zone and North Portland already has 
more than its fair share of environmental damage, industrial by-products, air quality issues, and 
more.  
The fact that Pembina was offered to "invest" in the community & in Portland feels like a bribe 
and that alone raises red-flags and cause for concern.  
 
I strongly urge you to think of the long term, big picture and to deny any accommodations for, or 
approval of Pembina's propane export.  
 
Sincerely,  
Crystal Glanz-Kreutz  
7112 N Richmond Ave, #4.  
Portland, OR 97203 

 


